
JESS & MARTY



Dear Birth Mother,

Thank you for looking at our profile and considering us for your adoption plan. We can’t 
imagine how hard this is and we are excited to help raise your child to have an amazing life. 
We have been talking about adoption for a long time, and it has always been our first 
choice for expanding our family. 

Each of us has family and friends who have adopted children or were adopted themselves. 
We hope that having three adults and three extended families will give your child an 
abundance of love and support.

We are committed to loving and supporting your child unconditionally for the rest of our lives. 
We are committed to teaching them and helping them learn everything that will allow them 
to have a life without limits. 



I am a  marketing manager for the local office of a large architecture firm. The company has very flexible work 
policies and is extremely supportive of parents. Outside of work, I’m very active in the Boston design community. I 
am on the advisory council to a non-profit museum and co-chair of the diversity and inclusion committee for the 
professional graphics organization. 
When I’m not hosting an event, I  love to read, bake, and go for bike rides. One of the things Marty and I look 
forward to most about being parents is reading children’s books. We have lots of wonderful moments reading out  

loud to my best friend Carolyn’s cousins.

JESS



I work as a collections manager of a 
local nature museum. I love figuring 
out how things work and am looking 
forward to sharing that with children 
of my own.

My own parents passed away, but 
they left me with a lot of useful 
skills. My mother taught me sewing 
and patience & my father taught me 
home repair and problem-solving.

One of my fondest dreams is to pass 
these on to another generation…..

MARTY



Carolyn

I live with my best friend Jess  and her 

partner Marty. I am an architect who 

loves spending time advocating for a 

more sustainable planet at state and 

local government. 

My favorite thing to do with friends is 

play board games as well as crafting or 

knitting when relaxing alone. I look 

forward to my children enjoying many 

an afternoon with my large, close-knit 

extended family and all of their 

children, forming life-long bonds just like 

I  did as a child.



Home Sweet Home

We live in a two-family house in Massachusetts with a 

garden in the front and an open backyard. The house 

has lots of bedrooms and space for kids, and the extra 

space makes the holidays a breeze. 

There is an elementary school at the end of our block, 

and a five-minute walk brings us to a park with a big 

playground, sports fields, and lots of dogs. 

Our home is warm and comfortable, a great place to 

cook, read, watch a movie, or do crafts. 



On the weekends we get together as a family to do things around the house, 

enjoy the outdoors, go out to a movie, or make and eat dinner together. For a 

short get-away we might spend a few days on Cape Cod or drive down to 

New Jersey and visit family, taking the dogs with us. 

We love museums and learning about new places. Last summer we drove up to 

New Hampshire and spent the afternoon looking at the gardens at Prescott 

Park. We all have traveled overseas and enjoy experiencing new cultures.



Chip, Ivy, Theo, & Yara

Chip is our 7-year-old terrier mix with 
an old-man face and shaggy fur. 
He loves running around with other 
dogs and smelling new smells out in 
the world. We have had Chip for 5 
years. 

Ivy is about a year old and joined 
our family recently. We think she is a 
corgi-basset mix, but who knows? 
Ivy enjoys digging and chewing 
and being with people. She is still 
learning how to go up and down 
stairs and wear a coat in the winter, 
but she’s a quick study when 
there’s a treat on hand.

We also have two cats, Theo and 
Yara. Both are grey. Theo has short 
hair and he is 13 years old. Yara is 5 
years old with long hair. They both 
like to lie in the sun or on Carolyn’s 
lap. 





ALL OF US ARE SO GRATEFUL TO YOU FOR TAKING THE TIME TO READ OUR LETTER. WE ARE SO HAPPY THAT YOU HAVE CONSIDERED LETTING US ADOPT 
YOUR CHILD. WE CAN’T WAIT TO FIND OUT WHAT ADVENTURES ARE BEFORE US AS A NEW FAMILY.

THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING US!

WITH LOVE, 

MARTY & JESS

JESS & MARTY


